Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 🔊

View this email in your browser



Board Meeting Announcement

Dear Senior Softballers,

On behalf of the PPRSSA board, we would like to invite all current and future players to attend our annual board meeting on **Wednesday**, **December 18**, **2024**. This is an excellent opportunity to learn more about our leagues, ask questions, and provide feedback to the board in person.

The meeting will be held at **Library 21C**, located at **1175 Chapel Hills Dr**. We have reserved a large room for the meeting, and we welcome you to join us. Even if you cannot stay for the entire meeting, your presence and input are valued.

Draft Agenda for the Meeting:

- Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting
- Commissioner's Report
- Treasurer's Report
- Election of New Officers (if applicable)
 - Confirmation of Key Positions for the 2025 Season
- Old Business
- New Business
 - Public Comment
 - 2024 Player Survey Results

Subscribe Past Issues 2025 Planning Translate ▼ RSS 3

The meeting will run from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM. We hope you can join us!

Also, a final reminder, our end of year survey will remain open a few more days. If you haven't already provided your feedback we'd love to hear form you. Survey -> https://forms.gle/dGnpBRNkcyReWfjR7

Thank you for your continued support and participation in the league.

Sincerely,
Joe Ribeiro
PPRSSA Commissioner

Copyright © 2024 Pike's Peak Region Senior Softball, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

